PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
JUNE 22, 2023
7PM HIRAM TOWN OFFICE

1. The municipal officers discussed taking up to $30,000.00 from the Public Works Reserve to buy a
2006 Freightliner M2106, with a dump body to be used for summer maintenance of the
roadways. The truck comes with a wing and plow that will be sold and those funds will be placed
back into the Public Works Reserve.

2. Discussed taking $27,573.33 from the Tri Town Transfer Reserve Fund to a make the one-time
loan payment due in the fall of 2023 for the construction project completed at the station in
2022.

There were no public comments or questions. After closing the public hearing at 7:05 the board
made a motion to withdraw the above-mentioned funds from the reserve funds for said projects.

Respectfully submitted,

Marylou Stacey
Town Clerk



